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February 5, 2014

Mars Enterprises
1013 Front St.
St.Paul, Mn. 55103

Re: Request for video tape per license conditions on license.

Dear Mr. Mars,

To determine on going compliance with the video requirement placed on the liquor license at
1013 Front Ave., [ am requesting a copy of the video recording of your premises for the
evening of January 15, 2014 from 11:30 to closing. Please either mail a copy of the recording
or bring it to our office at the following address:

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St. Suite 220

St.Paul, Mn 55101-1860

Attention Kris

The recording should include video from all cameras both inside and outside of the
establishment. The recording must be submitted to the office by 02/14/14.

If you have any questions regarding this request, I can be reached at 651-266-9110
Respectfully,
Kristina Schweinler

Sr. License Inspector

Cc. Geoff Karls, Asst. City Atty.
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